
   

 

PRESS RELEASE 
Internal Medicine Associates of Auburn Top 7% in Upstate NY Market 

Excellence Ranking of 18 out of 240 Primary Care Medical Groups 

Auburn (NY) June 6, 2024:  Internal Medicine Associates of Auburn located at 77 Nelson Street, 

has placed in the top 7% with an excellence ranking of 18 out of 240 Upstate NY Primary Care 

Medical groups.  

The ranking is through participation in the United Healthcare 2023 Value-Based MA-PCPI and 

MCAIP programs with core values focused on collaboration, education, and evaluation to support 

healthier lives for patients. The emphasis is placed on greater use of preventive health care 

services and to engage patients as partners with their primary care provider toward the goal of 

health & wellness.   

The programs require the practice to achieve or exceed high quality compliance targets related 

to dozens of important healthcare performance measures including preventive screenings, 

chronic disease management, medication adherence, medical condition assessments and patient 

experience.  

Serving the Auburn community since 1975, Internal Medicine Associates of Auburn includes four 

medical doctors board certified in internal medicine, five nurse practitioners certified in adult or 

family medicine and over forty support staff. The practice serves over 14,000 patients overall from 

Auburn (NY) and the surrounding areas and is accepting new patients.  

Contact: Kristine Reissig 
Phone: (315) 253-4463 
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